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This Mother’s Day will most certainly 

be unlike any before it.  As the 

world, and our conditions, continue 

to change – one thing remains the 

same - the value we place on the 

mothers whose sacrifices, 

commitment, and unconditional love enables families 

across the U.S. to thrive.  On behalf of all of us at Hunt 

Military Communities, I’d like to give special recognition 

to those mothers who are deployed, on active duty, have 

children deployed, or are running military family 

households.  Each of you are exceptional. For your 

families, you are the thread that ties it all together, and 

for the nation you are both the heart and the backbone.  

We are all grateful.  Please join me in wishing every 

military mom out there a very special Mother’s Day. 

Best, 

John Ehle 

President 

Hunt Military Communities 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Our President’s Message 

Maintenance Corner—   You should change the

rotation of your ceiling fans twice a year to increase energy efficiency. 

Running a ceiling fan properly in the winter can help you save up to 

10% on your heating bill.  You want your ceiling fan to rotate 

counterclockwise in the summer, pushing cool air down. On most fans, 

you can change the rotation using the directional switch on the 

motor—typically by turning the switch down.  

Be sure to download the Rent Café app to submit and track 

routine maintenance request.  

Contact Information Office 

7666 Intrepid Rd. Bldg. 456, Millington, TN 38054 

Phone: 901-872-8905 • Fax: 901-872-8915 

Facebook: Mid-South Family Housing 

Mid-South Family Housing!

Base Contact Info
Navy Housing- 901-874-5547    

Visitor Control Center- 901-874-5537

MWR- 901-874-5576

Chaplin- 901-874-5341

Gregory Preston– Community 
Director 
Pam Scarbrough- Accounting 
Specialist 
Holly Holcomb– Resident Service 
Specialist (RSS)  
Hailey Gray - Resident Service 
Specialist (RSS)    

Brian Pegram - Maintenance 
Director 
Joseph Mueller - Maintenance 
Supervisor 
Bud Thorne– Maintenance Tech. 
Marvin Thompson - Maintenance 
Tech. 
Tammy Thorne– QAQC 

STAFF LIST 

Parking- There is a small parking lot available for current 

residents only to park RV, ATV, trailers & etc. Please be 

sure to register at the management office. Parking on grass 

and sidewalks are not allowed. 

Follow us on facebook to stay up to date with fun activities, to 
pass the time. 

Win prizes with our FB page contests throughout the week!

Daily activities! Be on the look out!

www.facebook.com/midsouthfamilyhousing/

https://home.howstuffworks.com/home-improvement/repair/how-to-do-home-electrical-repairs.htm
https://home.howstuffworks.com/home-improvement/repair/how-to-do-home-electrical-repairs.htm



